
The Energy Sponsor Programme financed 5th Semester’s five-day trip to Berlin in October 2015. 29 students 

participated in the trip which they had planned together with Associate Professor Henrik Sørensen. 

A bus had been rented for the trip which included visits to The Technische Universität Berlin, known as TU 

Berlin, as well as company visits to Danfoss in Flensburg and Siemens in Berlin. Finally, a visit to Berlin’s 

technical museum was part of the program. 
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The highlight of the trip was the visit to the TU Berlin, which is one of the largest and most prestigious 

research and education institutions in Germany. The Danish group met a large number of teachers who 

presented their projects.  

The students were happy with the trip and benefitted from both the university visit and visits to actual 

companies, where they experienced production lines and problem solving from a company perspective. 
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